
July 24, 2024 

 

Dear Ms. Burdick, 
I am very concerned about a quarry being proposed in Gales Ferry/Ledyard by GFI. Please 
respectfully receive this, my request, for you to hire AT THE EXPENSE OF THE APPLICANT, 
an expert in the field of Blasting, Environmental Health & Safety, Acoustics, Storm Water 
Runoff, River Ecology, Traffic, and Carcinogenic Dust for the Town of Ledyard to aid the 
Ledyard Planning and Zoning in their deliberations regarding approving or denying this 
application. Thank you for your consideration and for all you do.  
Sincerely, 
Norman Atwood 
8 Harvard Terrace 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 


